EDA Approves
Grant Money

For Barrow

JUNEAU - Gov. William A.
Egan said recently the Economic
Development Administration has
approved a $237,000 grant for
needed public facilities that will
create jobs at Barrow.

Egan said the city of Barrow
will use the money to construct
a new firechouse and related fa-
cilities.

The federal grant will cover
the entire cost of the project,
which will provide . space. for
two fire trucks and an ambu-
lance, offices and firemen’s dor-
mitories.



